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Regulatory Alert - Chile 
Allocation of 5470-5725MHz – impact on already 

approved devices 

 

Further to PCS’ Regulatory Alert dated 24th January 2017 concerning modifications made to 

Type Approval Regulation Resolución 755, Chilean Regulator Subsecretaría de 

Telecomunicaciones (SUBTEL) have confirmed that following the allocation of 5GHz band 3 

(5470-5725MHz), the impact to already-approved devices is as follows: 

 

 For already approved devices and for which 5470-5725MHz has been disabled, 

these will not be permitted to operate on this band. If manufacturers wish to 

update Approvals to include operation on 5470-5725MHz, SUBTEL have 

confirmed that a new type approval application must be submitted. 

 For models approved before 2016 and prior to the enforcement of the 

supplementary test report requirement, standard EU/FCC test reports can be 

submitted without modifications (and without the need for a supplementary test 

report) if manufacturers wish to apply for a new type approval application to 

include operation on 5470-5725MHz.  

 
For additional information regarding this alert, please contact: 

Samanta Alvarez 

Product Compliance Specialists      Email: samanta@productcompliancespecialists.com  
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